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Public Service Announcement 
Date:  Jan. 24, 2024 
To:  All Media 

From:  Shellie Campbell, Director  

North Central Public Health District 

Subject: NCPHD Reproductive Health Clinic Community Survey 

 

Did you know North Central Public Health District (NCPHD) in The Dalles offers services like birth control, 

pregnancy testing and Sexually Transmitted Infection (STI) testing and treatment?  

 

NCPHD is doing an anonymous online community survey to gather public feedback on reproductive health 

services in our community and how to improve 

access to them. 

 

Those who complete the short survey can also 

enter a drawing to win one of five $25 Fred 

Meyer gift cards by providing their email at the 

end of the survey.  

 

NCPHD has partnered with a doctoral student at 

Washington State University College of Nursing 

to do the community survey. The goal is to get 

30 responses. Even if you have never used our 

services, you can help by participating in the 

online survey.  The study is part of an evaluation 

of NCPHD services and reproductive care access 

in our community.   

 

Find the survey at https://forms.gle/xdJLg4i7fLxth2i19 or scan the QR code: 

 

https://forms.gle/xdJLg4i7fLxth2i19
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Last year, NCPHD’s reproductive health clinic had about 800 patient visits. Most visits regarded family 

planning/contraception and STI treatment.  

 

Other services include annual physicals, STI prevention, and referrals to other providers for primary care, 

behavioral healthcare, mammograms and colon cancer screenings. 

 

(For more information, please contact North Central Public Health District at (541) 506-2600, visit us on the 

web at www.ncphd.org or find us on Facebook.) 

 

       ### 

 

http://www.ncphd.org/

